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We have about one month left in this very busy winter season. For reasons resulting from the pandemic 
we are unable to fill many vacant staff positions. Please be patient with our staff. They are doing their 
best to provide us with a great experience.  

We have many events planned for the remainder of the season and most venues will at times be 
crowded so please be courteous to members and guests and continue to adhere to safety guidelines in 
and around the Village Center.  

 


